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10" July Year 5 trip to Wolseley Centre

12" July am Transition Day for Y6 AND FY-Y5
to meeting their new teachers

12" July 2:40pm | FYBL Class Assembly

14" July Bikeability Yr6 rescheduled
14" July 3:30pm | Summer Fayre
21 July Sports Day

KS1 AM- on the field for 9.15am
KS2 PM- on the field for 1:30pm

25" July 9am Year 6 Leavers’ Mass
25" July 2:00pm | Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly
251 July Last day of the Academic Year

5t September New Academic Year starts

FEAST OF DAY

Saint Thomas the Apostle

“You gave up your life
as an Apostle and as & missionary.
You encourage us to be courageous in giving
witness to faith and in proclaiming the gospel.
You lead us (o be missionary in our endeavours."”

Welcome to Our Weekly Newsletter

We started the week with a wonderful celebration for Leo, a
pupil in Year 3, who has gone above and beyond to raise
awareness and money for Perthes disease (£1500 so farl!).
His hard work was recognised and the School are so proud
to announce Leo was the winner of the Young Active
Citizen Award. Leo was presented with his certficate by the
Deputy Lieutenant of the West Midlands in front of the
whole school and in the coming weeks will be visiting the
House of Lords for afternoon tea!

Year Group News
Foundation
Well done to FYST for their incredible assembly this week.
We can’t wait for FYBL to perform their class assembly
too.

Year 1
This week Y1 have been using their design skills to create
bridges using different forms of media.

Year 2

There has been lots of healthy eating in Y2 as the children
design and make their root salads. They have been very
sensible using lots of skills to chop, cut and peel.

Year 3
Have enjoyed PE lessons and the Daily mile this week.

Year 4

DT has been the buzz word this week in Y4 as the children
continue to develop their sewing skills. The children have
been pracising different stitches including a running, back
and whip stitch.

Year 5

Y5 are very excited for their school trip on Monday to the
The Wolseley Centre. Please ensure all children wear non-
uniform with appropriate footwear and bring a packed
lunch.

Year 6

Y6 have started their end of term assembly practise and
from what we have seen Year 6 parents are in for a treat!
We are so proud of how well Y6 are conducting themselves
at this time. They are also visiting their Secondary schools
this/ next week- good luck
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